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To: Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>
Cc: Eric Fiegenbaum <adminmadbury@comcast.net>

Mark,


The Madbury Fire Department has no issue with this subdivision.


The only requirement that I would like to see is that all buildings and gates placed as part of this subdivision shall be
accessible to the Fire Department using either a Knox Box or Knox Padlock, using the Madbury Fire Department Keyway,
provided at the owners expense. I am assuming that I will be seeing building plans at a later time. 


Tom Perley

Fire Chief/EMD

Town of Madbury

334 Knox Marsh Road

Madbury, NH  03823

Office - (603) 742-1164



